
 
          12/15/2024 
Supporting land committee project 
 
Apologize for not being able to speak at this meeting, a last-minute conflict came about. 
This project involves Donna DeBoer’s and my land. After speaking to Donna and a few 
community members the last few weeks, Donna and I are a little skeptical about this 
project mainly from lack of details and short term. Main benefit would be showing us what 
a conservation would be like, because since 2017 I have been communicating with the 
Southeast Alaska Land Trust in turning the “golf course land” into a conservation. I would 
ask the city to consider a multi generation conservation with us in protecting Gustavus 
from grotesque development and fulfilling my father Morgan DeBoer’s vision in protecting 
his parents homestead land. Thank you for your time. 
 
Ben DeBoer 


